Green Valley Amateur Radio Club
Board Meeting Minutes

The Board of Directors of the Green Valley Amateur Radio Club met in special session via
Zoom on 12 July 2024. All board members except the vice president were present.

Ron Phillips received a communication from the owners of the site where our primary
repeater is located. He was informed the club would have to start paying rent of $500 a
month if we wished to keep the repeater on the site. President Gene called a special meeting
of the board to discuss the situation. All of the board members agreed the club cannot afford
to pay that much rent each month. A motion was made and seconded to remove the
equipment as soon as practical from the site and place the equipment in storage until a site is
found. A vote was held and the vote was unanimous to remove the equipment and place it in
storage. The site owners have given the club until 15 September to remove the equipment.

President Gene will contact club members about borrowing a four wheel drive truck capable
of transporting the equipment from the site and a place to store the equipment.

The meeting was adjourned.
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RICHARD C ROGERS, K7RCR
Secretary



